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ADDENDUM #2 
RFP-2022-DPHS-16-OPIOI 

Opioid Education for Healthcare Organizations 
(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  

to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 
 

 
On March 2, 2022, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Proposals, to solicit proposals from qualified vendors to provide 
evidence-based opioid prescribing education, training, and technical assistance to 
healthcare organizations regarding opioid prescribing guidelines and non-opioid or non-
pharmaceutical treatment for pain management.  
The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Delete and replace Section 3, Statement of Work, Subsection 3.2.,  Scope of 
Services, Paragraph 3.2.13, with the following: 
3.2.13 The selected Vendor must engage a minimum of approximately 300 

individuals in a minimum of approximately 100 practice settings who 
assist individuals who use prescription drugs with a focus on service 
providers who engage a higher proportion of people with SUD 
including, but not limited to:  
3.2.13.1. Community health centers.  
3.2.13.2. Recovery community organizations.  
3.2.13.3. Emergency departments.  

 
 
 

 
 
 


